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I join many of my constituents in their concern that SB 301 will cause more harm to 

our beloved Willamette river and risk public safety. My dragon boat team has 

personally witnessed the danger that wake boats cause us (we experienced multiple 

capsizes last summer due to negligent wake boats) as well as other swimmers and 

man-powered crafts who enjoy the space, and we fear that loosening regulations on 

this portion of the river will cause ripple effects downstream. Please keep our rivers 

and our people safe, and vote NO. Thank you.  


